Ref No: FOI/2324/SG14055	
Date FOI request received: 19 December 2023
Date FOI response: 21 December 2023

REQUEST & OUR RESPONSE:  
REQUEST
Please advise the current number of staff you have employed on "zero hours contract".

OUR RESPONSE: 
Headcount for zero hours contracts is 1020.





















Attachments:  N/A

